
Attention USA Boxing Alumni:
On November 1, 2017, USA Boxing launched the USA Boxing Alumni
Association as a way of connecting former and current boxers,
coaches and fans with the goal to raise money for current and
future boxers.

As a local gym that is the home to many USA Boxing members we
are requesting that if you are a USA Boxing Alumni, please
join the Alumni Association for the annual donation of $40.00
to support the 31,924 boxers.

Not only will you support boxers from grassroots level to
World Class competition, you will receive:

· Opportunities to attend national, regional and local events
·  December  8:  Inaugural  Alumni  Association  Hall-of-Fame
Reception in Salt Lake City, UT
· USA Boxing Alumni Association T- Shirt, Key Chain and E-
Wallet
·  Subscription  to  USA  Boxing  Alumni  Association  quarterly
newsletter
· Opportunity to sponsor a USA Boxing boxers
· Select discounts on USA Boxing merchandise

It takes less than three minutes and you can make a huge
impact on the lives of our young boxers just click the link
below:

USA Boxing – Alumni Association

As a recently appointed member of the USA Boxing advisory
board, this is a cause close to my heart and I hope you can
help spread the word.

https://www.abramsboxing.com/attention-usa-boxing-alumni/

